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Dear Mr. Glary, 

We were very glad to hear from you on our DXer pro- 
gram of November fourth. We do verify your reception of 
this special broadcast as being accurate. 

The response in general was very gratifying inasmuch 
as another carrier on our frequency hurt the reception in 
some areas. 

We eperate with a 353-E Western Electric transmitter 
and a Ealf--way vertical antenna with circular pattern. 
Our equipment is of 1932 vintage and unlike rare wine, 
does not improve with age; however, in the not too dis- 
tant future, we're in hopes of new equipment and an in- 
crease in power. At that time weld be very happy to try 
another DXer program. 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION WICE 

Sumner Pearl 
Station Manager 

SP/ben 


